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14th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the fair on Saturday! This couldn’t 

have happened without all the lovely volunteers that included both parents and 

staff that helped with organising and all the lovely people that turned up and 

bought cake, played on the tombola, squirted Miss Piper with water and let a lot 

of creepy crawlies loose in Mrs Shipperd’s class and all the other fun and games 

that made the fair! 

 

We raised a healthy £584 which, including the disco and bunny bingo, takes us 

to £700 this year so far. The PTA contributes around £2000 every year to the 

school. This money goes towards subsidising the year 6 residential; year 5 

camping trip;  year 3/year 4 residential; leavers’ hoodies; new logo’ed book bags 

for new starters in nursery and the occasional transport that is needed for 

infant trips.  The school is also trying to put together an outside learning area 

for the kids which the PTA is going to contribute towards.  As you can see the 

money we raise throughout the school year is well spent and very much 

necessary in order for our kids to enjoy some valuable experiences. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the parents and staff for the 

continued support for all of this to happen for the kids. 

 

If anyone would like to volunteer with fundraising please do get in touch, as you 

can see it’s very much needed.  We would like to encourage all parents to try and 

play a small role as any assistance, as you can see, goes a long way.  

 

Kind Regards 

Arnside School PTA 

Email:arnsidepta@hotmail.com 


